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VASCULAR
ANOMALIES 
FAMILY PLANNING
STUDY 

NOW
RECRUITING!

A researcher at Ohio University is recruiting female
patients with vascular anomalies to participate in an
interview about their experiences related to
pregnancy, fertility, and family planning. We want to
hear from you!

You are eligible to participate if your vascular
anomaly has played a significant role in:

Your decision to prevent pregnancy
Your decision to try to get pregnant
Your health care while trying to conceive
Your health care while pregnant
Your uncertainty about the decision to get
pregnant or have children

Essentially, we want to learn more about the
experience of preventing pregnancy, trying to get
pregnant, or being pregnant with a vascular
anomaly and how you reached that decision. 

Interviews will last approximately 45-60 minutes and
take place via phone or Zoom.

Questions? 
Contact Anna Kerr at kerra1@ohio.eduOhio University IRB #23-X-109

All participants who
complete an interview 

will receive $40

https://ohio.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3IDkor32yGQ628e

